FORWARD Council Meeting for 4-15-21

In attendance:
Walter Putman
Chasidy Parks
Eugene McKinney
Kristin Corkhill
Neville David	
Rontai Walker
Felicia Ailster 
Antwania Massey
Maureen Watt-Heron
Tyreece Echols

I. Met to discuss possibility of adding part time/adjunct employee to the council.  Discussed pros and cons and process of selection.  One of the main concerns is the impact of the Affordable Care Act on the employee serving on the FORWARD Council.

The Council voted weather or not to allow part-time/adjunct employees to have a seat on the council.  It was decided by the majority of those present that the council would not allow part-time/adjunct employees to sit on the council.
II. Members not present will have the opportunity to review the Teams recording of this meeting and voice their opinion of the issue in item I above.
III. The Council discussed possible solutions to address the issues outlined in the adjunct professor’s email.  The idea for an open house/town hall type Teams meeting with the council came up.
IV. Suggestion: Part-time and adjunct faculty recognition to acknowledge years of service and outstanding performance.  Department heads to nominate outstanding employees.
V. Professional development: once a semester training, need to contact HR or Institutional Effectiveness to find out P&P requirements for continuing education and training; SACSCOC compliance and programmatic accreditation requirements for continuing ed and training for part-time/adjunct 
VI. Dr. Holston indicated in an email that there is an upcoming wage increase for adjunct faculty.  An announcement is pending.
VII. Need clarification from the instructor for the professional development request (is it for general training, onboarding, faculty development)?  Chassidy Parks will create the email.
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